
 

 
September 16, 2016 
 
 
Gulf Coast State College received four (4) proposals in response to RFP#1-2016/2017 Design of New Softball Field 
and invites all four proposers to provide presentations to the Selection Committee as scheduled below.  The 
presentation date is October 10, 2016 and all times listed are Central Standard Time. Presentations will be 30 
minutes each with an additional 15 minutes for questions from the Gulf Coast State College Selection Committee.  
Presentations will be in Student Union West 3rd floor, Room 302, Gulf Coast State College Panama City campus. 
 
Firms: 

 Dag Architect, Inc at 2:30 PM 
 Dewberry/Preble-Rish at 3:30 PM 
 Clemmons, Rutherford & Associates, Inc 4:30 PM 
 CPH Engineering, Inc 5:30 PM 

 
These are public meetings, but we are requesting vendors not attend others’ presentations.  There will be an area for 
vendors to gather until your scheduled presentation.  A person with the authority to negotiate and agree to terms and 
conditions for the firm must be present.   
 
Shortly after the presentations are complete, Gulf Coast State College will begin negotiations in order of ranking of 
proposers, starting with the firm ranked first by the Selection Committee, and continue as necessary until an 
agreement has been reached. 
 
Thank you for your interest in this project. 
 
Fredrick Brown, CPP, CPPM 
Director of Procurement 
850 872 3843 
fbrown3@gulfcoast.edu  
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